
Dell Inc. 
One Dell Way, Round Rock, Texas 78682, United States 

 

GUI Declaration letter 
 
Date: 2015-05-20  
   
FCC ID: E2K-APL270B1 

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

 

We, Dell Inc., declare that as part of the DFS functionality in the WLAN driver, software is 

implemented to react to radar detection messages and move to a new channel. The control of this 

functionality is not accessible to anyone under any conditions. Furthermore, the product will only accept 

firmware and firmware updates provided by Dell. The firmware is locked by the Dell and cannot be 

changed or modified by end user or other 3rd party. 

 

Thank you for your attention.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 

----------------------------------- 
Rick Linford / Regulatory Engineer 
TEL: 408-962-8798 
FAX: 408-745-9300 
Email: Rick_Linford@dell.com 
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